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Minister for Victims and Community Safety 

Ministear airson Luchd-fulaing is Sàbhailteachd  

Choimhearsnachd  

Siobhian Brown MSP/BPA 
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 Dear Minister, 
 

Scottish Law Commission Reports 

 

Many thanks indeed for the welcome information concerning the Scottish Government’s annual 

Programme.  The Scottish Law Commission is delighted with the operation of the new Parliamentary 

procedure for SLC Bills, and is also grateful for the diligence and commitment demonstrated by your 

staff when preparing relevant legislation.   

 

Looking to the future, we welcome the work to be commenced on three further Commission Reports 

(Cohabitation;  Aspects of Leases:  Termination;  and Contract Law).  We thank you and your staff for 

taking these important matters forwards.  Scots law will undoubtedly benefit as a result. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

(The Rt Hon Lady Paton) 
Ann.Paton@scotlawcom.gov.uk 
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